
 

 

 Important Notice About Data Security 

The Department of Public Service and Administration (DPSA) hereby informs users about a recent 

security incident involving the e-Disclosure system, which was identified on July 30, 2025. This 

incident involved unauthorized access to the system, which may have exposed some personal 

information. 

The DPSA takes data security very seriously. The team has started a thorough investigation and 

has taken immediate steps to protect the system, including bringing in cybersecurity experts to 

prevent further unauthorised access. 

While the DPSA evaluates the situation, all users are encouraged to stay alert and watch their 

accounts for any unusual activity. If suspicious activity is noticed, users are asked to contact the 

Government Chief Information Officer (GITO) through official channels. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience as we work to resolve this issue and strengthen 

our security measures. Your trust matters to us, and we are dedicated to safeguarding your 

information. 

Thank you for your attention. 

 


